
 

 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Tiverton            Term:   Autumn 1             2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 

Everyone in Tiverton class has settled back into 

class and working really hard. 

At the beginning of term we talked about our 

feelings and emotions. Focusing on how we 

were feeling during lockdown and coming 

back to school. We have reconnected with 

our friends and teachers through discussions, 

inclusion and group games. 

Tiverton have taken on the responsibility as 

part of our green bubble community to look 

after the school library. This at times has been 

challenging but we all feel very proud having 

kept it clean and tidy.    

In drama we have been reading and learning 

about the morals of Aesop’s Fables. First we 

made masks and then practised acting out 

“The boy who cried wolf”, Alex was our 

narrator. 

As part of The Recovery Curriculum we have 

well- being and sensory time which has 

included sewing a book mark and making an 

Autumn stained glass window. 

P.E has been great fun playing skittles, New 

Age Curling, football, and relay races. 

Music for Autism was a virtual assembly, 

everyone joined in by dancing and clapping 

hands. 

So as you can see we have been very busy 

learning and having fun! 

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Monday 2nd November 2020 – Start of next term 

 Friday 18th December 2020 – Last day of term 


